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19 October 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

 

HARVEST  

 

This year, we are unable to hold our normal whole school service in celebration of Harvest.  

However, we will still be doing some work around Harvest in school and would like to support 

our local food bank, The Trussell Trust, again this year. 

 

If you would like to make a contribution to The Trussell Trust there will be a box in each 

classroom for your child/ren to put this in.  We will then leave all contributions to quarantine 

for at least 72 hours before it is sent to the food bank to use.  They will also then quarantine 

the food before they send it out. 

 

The Trussell Trust is a national charity which helps local people in crisis. The charity will gladly 

take donations of non-perishable food items in tins, jars or packets, ideally with a use- by date 

beyond January 2021. The Trust also accept toiletries, cleaning and sanitary items. 
 

Donations of the following top 10 items will be most welcomed:- 

 
Tinned Meats  Milk (UHT or powdered) Laundry Detergents 

Tinned Fish  Custard & Rice pudding Toilet Rolls 

Tinned Fruit  Squash & Long Life Juice   

Pasta sauces  Tea & Coffee 
 

 

We ask that all donated items be brought into school with your child on the morning of 

Wednesday, 4th November 2020, via their classroom please.   
 

With grateful thanks for your support 

 

Miss Cadwallader 

Acting Head of School 
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